
 

Telework Survey Opens; Tell Us Your Story 

 

NTEU refuses to back down when it comes to the telework benefits HHS is working to 

eliminate. And we need every voice to help us.  

 

Your input is invaluable in gathering accurate data on the impact of limiting telework. 

Please take our brief survey (four minutes or less) to help us learn more about how 

telework changes will affect your working life. 

 

Pass this survey along to your co-workers for their input. Together, our voices are 

stronger. 

_______________ 

 

Workplace Resources: Helping You Exercise Your Rights 
 

You are not at the complete mercy of management, and NTEU is giving you resources to 

get informed and educated to exercise your rights. Visit our HHS page to download our 

one-page guides outlining HHS' ongoing obligations to you as employees. Guides are 

available on: 

• HHS' obligation to establish and communicate performance standards before 

employees are held accountable for the standards. 

• Your right to challenge an unfair performance rating. 

• Your right to performance feedback and tips for ensuring fair ratings at the end of 

the rating period. 

Be sure to share this critical information with your colleagues! And check back for more 

guides on telework and leave. 

_________________ 

Did you receive this newsletter from a friend? You can get news directly to your inbox 

by signing up for our free newsletter exclusively for HHS bargaining unit employees. 

What's at stake is too important to not have every HHS employee informed. 

“...to ensure that every federal employee is treated with dignity and respect.” 
 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TeleworkHHS
https://www.nteu.org/hhscontract
https://www.nteu.org/get-informed
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TeleworkHHS

